
 

 

Dear Friends, 

We have two brand new Alcoholics Anonymous Public Service Announcements that were created 
and approved through our General Service Conference process.  The search engine optimized titles 
are: 

1.   “Sobriety in A.A.: My Drinking Built a Wall” 

2.   “Sobriety in A.A.: When Drinking is no longer a Party.” 

To support getting them aired, attached you will find an informational packet to guide your committee 
in cooperating with media outlets in your local community that received the PSAs. 

In fellowship, 

 

Patrick Claymore 
G.S.O. Staff 
Public Information Coordinator 
publicinfo@aa.org 
www.aa.org 

 

 

 

 

 

https://publicinfo.cmail19.com/t/y-l-biykrjy-ikijihtts-r/



